
 

 

It is with great sadness to announce the passing of Ellen Stara  

August 7th, 2018. 

Ellen was a founding member of CTHA and the Friends of 
Garland Horse Trails. Her dedication and volunteerism resulted 
in significant improvements in horse trails and horse facilities, not 
only in Georgia, but throughout the Southeast. Her passion for 
horses and the friendships she made will be deeply missed by all 

that knew and loved her. The horse community lost an icon, leader, 
and friend.  

In lieu of flowers, she has requested donations be made to the  

Friends of Garland Mountain Trails 

P.O. Box 164  

Waleska, GA 30183 

 

  

 


